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After our two thematic issues on ethics and on
spirituality, the present issue is a mixed one. There
are two biblical articles, two on missions and two
which interact with giants of the past whom we as
Evangelicals cannot ignore. However, one of them
is commended and one is not.

After a short stint as review editor, Dr Pekka
Pitkanen has moved on. In his place we welcome
James Eglinton who is by no means the first Scot
to be attached to this journal. He is hoping to
complete his doctorate at the University of Edin-
burgh this summer. From this autumn he will be
working and living in Kampen, Netherlands, for a
year. His email address is jpeglinton@gmail.com;
as postal address, please use:

J.P. Eglinton

p.a. LO. Box 5026

NL - 8260 GA Kampen
Netherlands

The present issue is the last for which Dr Jochen
Eber has edited the book reviews in German.
Jochen is handing over to Dr Berthold Schwarz
in Giessen, whose email address is schwarz@
fthgiessen.de. We are very grateful to Jochen for
many years of service to our journal.

Qur readers will have noticed that we have
survived the demise of our publisher Paternoster
(STL UK). As can be seen on the opposite page,
all business of the journal is now handled by Alpha
Graphics of Nottingham. The company tells me
that it would be good to have more subscribers to
our journal and we would be glad if current readers
could help us towards this goal.

Good articles on any area of theology, written
by evangelical theologians, are also welcome. We
have a preference for European authors working in
Europe and we particularly encourage scholars in
the north, east and south of Europe to share their
work with us.
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